
I am Darshan Kadu, a 4th-year student at VNIT, Nagpur, 

India.  I am writing this letter to express my interest in doing an 

internship at Free Software Foundation for Feb-April session. 

 

I have done Google Summer of Code 2017 under Blender 

organization. I worked on Blender software's vertex painting 

part. Added multiple features to the vertex painting which users 

were demanding from a long time. The main take away from 

this program is I got to know how the open source work, 

working with the large code base, doing a production level 

programming. Apart from this, I have done some amount of 

front-end work for two websites. I would like to use this 

experience for working on programming tasks during the 

internship. 

 

I am excited to do an internship with Free Software Foundation, 

to work more on open source and free software. 
 


